
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 3 will be visiting Driffield Infant School to watch their Summer Concert during the morning 
of Tuesday 10th July.   
 
We will be walking to and from Driffield Infant School so please ensure that your child has a 
comfortable shoes on this day and has their water bottle at school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr J Horsley 
Y3 co-ordinator 
 

 
 


